
Kathy Hunter

06/01/2000 04:58 PM

To: HelpDesk/WUTC@WUTC
cc:

Subject: RE: Rulemaking, CDL comments

Please PDF and create a WordPerfect document of this e-mail.

Thanks - Kathy

----- Forwarded by Kathy Hunter/WUTC on 06/01/00 04:54 PM -----

Cathie Anderson

06/01/00 04:08 PM

To: Records Center
cc:

Subject: RE: Rulemaking, CDL comments

Please post and distribute this comment to TG-990161.

----- Forwarded by Cathie Anderson/WUTC on 06/01/2000 04:00 PM -----

"Laura Reisdorph" 
<wrra@uswest.net>

06/01/2000 01:39 PM

To: <canderso@wutc.wa.gov>
cc:

Subject: RE: Rulemaking, CDL comments

Cathie,

Jim asked me to get back to you on this.  Gordon and Rick are still have
discussions with WTA and are hoping to find a comfort zone.  Their comments,
if necessary, will come out on the next go-around.

Jim added that he was pleased with where things were going at the CDL
meeting and for now we stand mute.  (better right that down, it's few and
far between when we having nothing to say!)

Hope this note is not too informal for your needs.

LR

-----Original Message-----
From: canderso@wutc.wa.gov [mailto:canderso@wutc.wa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, June 01, 2000 8:42 AM
To: ashafer@hmwlaw.com; pollym@summitlaw.com; dwiley@wkg.com;
wrra@nwrain.com; johns@wtassns.com
Subject: Rulemaking, CDL comments

At the meeting regarding CDL we agreed that comments, including suggested
alternate wording, would be filed by May 30.  So far I've only heard from
Clark County.  Will you,  your group, or client be filing comments?  If so,
by what date do you expect to forward them?

Cathie B. Anderson
Policy Research Specialist
Phone:  (360) 664-1254
FAX:      (360) 586-1130
e-mail:    Canderso@wutc.wa.gov


